RECEIVED SMITH | OROPEZA | HAWKS

ATTORNEYS AT LAW
JAN 30 2015

CITYMANAGER 014 4C Zé@@&

OFFICE

VIA HAND DELIVERY AND ELECTRONIC MAIL jscholl@cityotkeywest-fl.gov

January 28, 2015
James K. Scholl, City Manager
City of Key West, City Hall
3132 Fiagler Avenue
Key West, Florida 33040

RE: Request to Transfer of Mobile Vendor License No. 19776:

Dear Mr. Scholl,

This letter is being sent to amend a previously-submitted request for transter of a mobile vendor
license. The initial request mistakenly listed two transferess. The proposed transferee is
Domenico Amarena. Please allow this letter to amend the previously submitted request and
accurately reflect a request to transfer the above-referenced Mobile Vendor License to Domenico
Amarena.

If you should have any questions, or require any additional documentation, please do not hesitate

to contact me.

Very Truly Yours,

MM-&

Gregory S. Oropeza, Esq.

Enc.
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